
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

8th October 2018 

Dear Parent, 

On the 17th October we would like to invite you to our ‘Invite a guest’ 

afternoon which will focus on reading.   

The afternoon will commence at 1:30pm with a workshop with Mrs 

Narraway on how to support your child with their inference skills: a skill 

that, along with retrieval, is the most significant skill to learn to improve 

your child’s reading capability. 

After a 40 minute workshop with Mrs Narraway, you will be invited to join 

your child in their classes where you will see the reading skill applied and 

also have the opportunity to support your child in their learning. This will 

last for another 30 minutes. 

Following refreshments at 2:45pm, we hope that you would join us in 

reading to groups of children for the last part of the school day. 

We very much hope that you will be able to join us.  If you are able to do 

so, please complete the reply slip below so Mrs Narraway can tailor the 

workshop to the relevant audience. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Sara Lawrenson 

Reading Workshop 

Name of pupil:  

 

____________________________________Class:__________ 

 

I will/will not be able to attend the Reading ‘Invite a Guest’ on Wednesday 

17th October. 

 

Signed: ____________________________________________________ 


